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Circular 091-2024 
 
 

27 December 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
BISTRO WEEKEND OPERATIONS: 
 
 
As you are aware we have been running a trial period from September to keep the Bistro open on 
weekends to see if there is enough uptake to make it financially viable. 
 
The trial period showed enough support on Saturdays, but not on Sundays.  We will therefore effective 
January 2025 keep the bistro open on Saturdays and only do one Sunday lunch per month. 
The Bistro will thus be closed on the other 3 Sundays per month.  This will assist with giving staff rest days 
as well which will have a positive impact on service during busy periods. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


